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|. I am writing to agress ny strong support for the Petiticn for Rulansking filed
,

r by the Anerican Cbliege of melear Physicians and the. Society of * clear Madi- -

cine. .I am a practicing Nuclear Medicine physician at the thiversity of Ala- I
'

bana Hospital in Birmingham, Alabana. I am deeply concerned over the revised j,

10 CPR 35 regulations (effective April,19Erl) governing the medical use of' -

byproduct natorial, as they significantly inpact my ability to practice high
quality Nelear Medicine and prevent ne frcan providing optinal care to the
individual patients. ,

.

%e IRC should recognize that the Im does allow, and often encourages, other |
clinical uses of approved drugs, and actively discourages the submission of
physician-sponsored 110s that describe new indicatione for approved drugs. he '

package insert was never intendud to prghibit rhysicians Ercan 6eviating frcun Lv i

- for other irdicaticms; en th contmy,Wuch deviat'cm in rwessary for growth :

in developing new diagnostic and thet:apputic procehnen. In anny cares, ils:nr-
ftweturern will never go back to the im to wviae a package insert to incdude a '

re indication because'it is ret required by the im and thern is simply no I
ocencaic incentive to do 90.

,

currently, the regniatory previsions in Part 35 (35,100, 35.200, 35.300 atw1
33.17(a) (4)) do rot allow practices which art, legitinate and legal under Ptn
regulations and State nedicine ard pharmacy lum, ' hee regulations tlwrtfore i

irgwuwiately intertere with the practice c.f nedicine, drich directly ocntra- :
.

dicts tln IRCs Medical Policy statement against such interfererce.

Finally, I would like to point out that highly restrictive imC regulations will
caly jeopardize sublic health and safety by: 1) restricting access to appro- i

priate * clear Medicine procedures, 2) agosing patients to higher radiaticm
absorbed < ham from alternative legal, but non optinal, studies, and 3) agoe-
ing hospital parecmnel to higher radiation abso2 bed doses because of unwar-
ranted, repetitive gvcedures. he imC should not strive to construct pro-
scriptive regulations to cover all aspects of medicine, nor should it attenpt -

to regulate radiopharnaceutical use. Instead, the IRC should rely cm the
expertise of the MA, State Ibards of Pharnacy, State Ibartis of Medical Qual- '

ity Assurance, the Joint Ocunission on Accreditaticn of Healthcare Organiza- |

ticms, radiation safety ccanittees, institutional quality assurance review :
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procedures, and, most inportantly, the professional ju% pent of physicians armi
pharnacists who have been well-trained to *Mbter and prepare these note- i

rials.

Since the NtC's primary regulator focus appears to be based on the unsubstan-
tlated assunption that r3%inistraticns, particularly those involving diag- |
nostic radiopharnaceuticals, pose a serious threat to the public health and
rafety,-I strongly urge the Mtc to pursue a conprehensive study by a reputable

iscientific panel, such as the lhticral Academy of sciences or the M:RP, to
assess the radiobiological effects of r3dinistrations fran * clear Medicine
diagnostic and therapeutic studies. I firmly believe that the results of such ,

a study will denonstrate that the IRC's offorts to impose more and more strin-
gent regulaticms are unnecessary and not cost-effactive in relation to the
extranely low health riska of these studies.

In closing, I strongly urge the )RC to adopt the Anerican Cbliege of Itaclear
Ihysicians/ society of melaar Medicine Petition for Rulanaking as expeditiously
as possible.

S y,

Joseph R. Iogic, M.D.,191.D. ;

JRiddjb

:

|

.- - . . _ _ - _ ._ . _ . _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ . _ _ . _ _ . . . . _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ -.


